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MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE: 9/5/2024 
TO: The Upper Marlboro Board of Commissioners 
FROM: Sarah Franklin, President, Upper Marlboro Board of 
Commissioners 
REGARDING: Board of Supervisors of Elections Nominees 
 

 
 
 
I have the honor of nominating the following individuals for the Board of 
Supervisors of Elections for our official vote on September the 10th, 2024: 
 
Daniel Durham 
Evelyn Stevens 
Jaye (John) Summerlot 
Romeo Castillo 
 
I would like to additionally take this opportunity to acknowledge and thank Jaye 
Summerlot for serving as chair, and Daniel Durham and Evelyn Stevens for 
serving as members of the Board of Supervisors of Elections over the past two 
years. Their service in ensuring the Town’s elections are fair and unbiased is 
appreciated.  
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